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For Immediate Release 
October 26, 2018 

Pioneer Announces  
Status of Selection of Sponsor 

As announced in “Pioneer Announces Execution of Memorandum of Understanding 
Concerning Support by Sponsor” dated September 12, 2018, Pioneer Corporation 
(hereinafter “Pioneer”) executed a memorandum of understanding concerning support by 
sponsor with Kamerig B.V. under Baring Private Equity Asia. Pioneer has been 
consulting on and discussing conditions to execute a definitive agreement with Kamerig 
B.V. by approximately the end of October, 2018. However, the consultations and 
discussions are expected to continue after the end of October. 
 
Pioneer and Kamerig B.V. will continue the consultations and discussions to execute a 
definitive agreement. Pioneer will disclose any necessary information in a timely manner 
if any matters that require disclosure occur. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Harumitsu Saito 
Director and Senior Executive Officer 
Pioneer Corporation, Tokyo 
Phone: +81-3-6634-8777 / Fax: +81-3-6634-8745 
E-mail: pioneer_ir@post.pioneer.co.jp 
IR Website: https://global.pioneer/en/ir/ 
 
 


